
PRIME MINISTER’S OFFICE 
LEGAL ADVISER

Thomas Kosmo 
President, The Mentor Group 
160 Commonwealth Avenue 
Boston Massachusetts 02116

March 8, 1998

Dear Mr. Kosmo,

I would like to thank you for your letter of February 15, 1999 and the information on 

the preparation of the Athens Forum. I believe that it will be indeed very successful.

I am also looking forward to meeting you during your stay in Athens and remain with 

the most cordial good wishes.

Yours sincerely

George Papadimitriou
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